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Docket No. C30-01183 AUE 16 199
License No. 52-01986-04

Univers' y of Puerto Rico
ATTN: Dr, Rafael Arce, Dean
Department of Biology

Rio Piedras, PR 00831

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 52-01986-04/90-02)

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection conducted by
Mr. H. Bermudez on August 2, 1990. At the conclusion of the inspection, the
findings were discussed with you,

The inspection was an examination activities conducted under your license
with respect to radiation safety and compls ce with NRC regulations and the
conditions of your license. It included se!ective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and direct observations
by the inspector.

The inspection findings indicate that certain activities appeared to viclate
NRC requirements. The violations, references to pertinent requirements, and
elements to be included in your response are described in the enclosed Notice
of Violation.

In accordarce with 10 CFR 2,790(a), a copy of this letter and its enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room,

The responses directed by this letter and its enciosure are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the
Paperwork Reduction Act c¢f 1980, Pub. L. No. 96-511,

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED
8y

W. E. CLINE

William E. Cline, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch

Pivision of Padiation Safety
and Szfeguards
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